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N o t i c e  o f  W o r k -  O f f i c e  A c o u s t i c a l  T e s t i n g  
To: Capitol Building 

From: Oregon State Capitol Renovation (OSCR) Team 

Date: January 8, 2015 
 

The following OSCR project team members will be working in the Capitol: 

 1-2 representatives from Listen Acoustics, Inc. and Capitol Facility Services 

 

Scheduled Date and Time of Work:  

 The testing will be performed Friday, January 9th, 2015  

 Work will be done between 2:00 p.m. and 7:00 p.m.  

 

Location of work:  

 Work will be performed in select vacant Senate and House offices. 

 

Work to be performed:  

 Team members will be measuring the acoustical conditions in the Senate and House wings using a noise generating speaker 

and handheld measuring device.  

 Testing will be done in 4-8 offices 

 The test will take approximately 10-20 minutes in each location.  

 

Impacts: 

 The team will be escorted by a Facility Services representative while the work is being conducted.  

 All work will be performed in vacant areas to avoid disruption. 

 This work will create loud noise, but should not impact the daily work functions as the work will be taking place in vacant areas.   

 

Purpose of work: 

 This work is being done to determine the baseline for sound transmission at the 550 Building, which will assist in the design.  

 

It is our goal to gather the above information in the most discreet method possible. Should any questions or concerns arise in the 

process of the work being conducted, we welcome you to contact us in Room 354 at 503.986.1190.  
 



 

Page | 2   2015.01.09 Notice Of Work- Acoustical Testing  
900 Court Street NE| Room 354 | Salem, OR 97301 
503.986.1190 
http://www.oregonlegislature.gov/renovation 

Thank you, 

Jessica Lacasella 


